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Ministry of Education 

Office of the ADM 
Education Labour and Finance Division 
Mowat Block 
900 Bay Street 
Toronto ON M7A 1L2  

Ministère de l’Éducation 

Bureau du sous-ministre adjoint 
Division des relations de travail et du 
financement en matière d'éducation  
Édifice Mowat 
900, rue Bay 
Toronto ON M7A 1L2 

 

October 10, 2017 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am writing today to invite you to the 2018-19 Education Funding Engagement 
sessions. Similar to previous year’s engagements, the input provided this year will be 
instrumental in making decisions to improve formulas used to fund education in Ontario.  

Engagements with key education stakeholder groups will be held in October to 
December of this year. Staff from the Ministry will be contacting the various association 
offices with details on timing, location and attendance for these sessions. Engagements 
with school boards will also take place this fall.  

Similar to last year, we have prepared an Education Funding Engagement Guide, which 
is attached. We encourage you to share your comments on the topics in this guide as 
well as any other areas you feel deserve further consideration. 

In addition to face-to-face sessions, as with previous years, we welcome written 
submissions. Please provide your comments by December 1, 2017, directly to Dana 
Skalin, Education Funding Branch, at dana.skalin@ontario.ca or through your 
respective association. 

I look forward to hearing your views as we continue to work together on directions for 
the future of education funding in Ontario. 

Sincerely,  

Andrew Davis 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Education Labour and Finance Division 

cc: The Honourable Mitzie Hunter, Minister of Education  

mailto:dana.skalin@ontario.ca
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Bruce Rodrigues, Deputy Minister of Education  

Enclosure: 
2018-19 Education Funding Consultation Guide  


